Melissa Sweet

From: Garcia, Anne <awgarcia@wccnet.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 12:46 AM

To: Melissa Sweet

Subject: The right to live supersedes the right to carry a gun.

You don't often get email from awgarcia@wccnet.edu. Learn why this is important

Hello

My name is Anne Garcia and ! live in Ann Arbor, Michigan.

i am writing to express my strong support for HBs 4138-4148, the legislation related to Universal Background Checks,
Safe Storage, and Extreme Risk Prevention Orders.

After countless deaths due to guns—whether it be gang-related, accidents, suicides or mass shootings—we
must have learned by now that the one common denominator is easy access to guns. Other countries have
mental health problems. Other countries have people who choose to commit suicide. Other countries have
children who are left unsupervised at some point.

But NO OTHER country has the number of needless deaths and injuries because NO OTHER country puts
people’s right to carry guns ahead of other peoples’ right to LIVE!

Please pass this important new law!

Sincerely,
Anne Garcia, Ph.D.



